On Monday, May 12, 2025 the Town of Chesterfield received notice of a wastewater overflow
near Laney Street lift station (275 Laney Street). Staff responded immediately upon being
notified and identified the location and source of the overflow. The overflow was caused by
turning off a lift station as a result of system overload downstream due to a storm surge.

it is estimated that more than 8,000 gallons of storm surge water overflowed our sewer system
and flowed into an abandoned lagoon. Town crews responded and are actively investigating the
source of possible breach.

The Town is in the process of cleanup in the affected area as directed by the Department of
Environmental Services guidelines

Residents are advised to avoid contact with this affected area. Pets should be kept from the area
as well.

The information is provided pursuant to the Town of Chesterfield’s policy of public notification
for sanitary overflows. For more information, please contact the Town Administrator at 843-
623-2131 or 843-623-9099.



